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Dear Mr. De Margary, 

Re: Waste Licence Application Donegal County Council, Meenaboll Landfill Site, 
Letterkenny, County Donegal Reference No: 2 15-1 e 
I am in receipt of your letter dated 3rd October 2005, that is marked 'private and 
confidential', in which you raise objection to a local authority landfill proposal at 
Meenaboll. 

I am to advise that the Agency has an open and transparent policy in relation to 
correspondence with all its stakeholders. All submissions received by the Agency in 
respect of all licence applications are put on public file and are open for inspection by 
any person or body. In this context I am returning your letter with a view to providing 
you an opportunity to resubmit it in a non-confidential format. 

The Agency received a waste licence application in respect of this proposed facility 
on 22"d December 2004. The application and its associated documentation are being 
assessed and examined in accordance with the provisions of the Waste Management 
Acts 1996 to 2003 and supporting Waste Licensing Regulations. 

Should you make a non confidential submission to the Agency prior to issuing the 
proposed decision it will be taken into consideration by the Agency as part of the 
decision making process. 

I hope this clarifies matters for you. 

Yours sincerely 

Programme Manager, 
Office of Licensing & Guidance. 

Enc . c 


